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			This newsletter - sent on Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays - contains important information and resources to support community pharmacies across England.









		






			In this update: New video guide to learn more about OPD; Recent press statements on CPCF; Data Security & Protection Toolkit webinar on-demand; Tax credit exempt update.
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			As part of our Funding & Reimbursement Shorts series, Community Pharmacy England’s in-house Drug Tariff and funding experts have created a new video providing guidance on Original Pack Dispensing (OPD) including how and when to apply the new +/-10% rules.  

In the latest video, our Dispensing and Supply Team explain OPD, covering its purpose, when and how to apply OPD +/- 10%, and the related reimbursement rules. They also discuss how IT and PMR systems support the process.









		Watch our video guide 






		






			CPCF Negotiations: Updates for Pharmacy Owners
Two statements on the Community Pharmacy Contractual Framework (CPCF) negotiations have been published, which we want to draw pharmacy owners' attention to:
1. Statement on the Independent Economic Review
1. Community Pharmacy England Clarification on Workplans
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			Pharmacy owners can now watch the recording of our online workshop about completing the Data Security and Protection Toolkit for 2025/2026.

During the webinar, representatives from Community Pharmacy England and NHS England’s Toolkit Team discussed the Toolkit changes and questions, talked delegates through the available guidance materials, and answered questions about making the declaration.

Feedback so far indicates that more than nine in ten would recommend the workshop to others, with 100% saying that they found it useful.









		Read more and watch the webinar 






		






			Tax credit exemptions no longer valid from 6 April 2025
From 5th April 2025, tax credit exemption certificates will no longer be valid for free NHS prescriptions, as patients transition from tax credits to Universal Credit, which does not automatically cover health costs, so patients must meet specific criteria or qualify for another exemption.

The ‘Tax Credit exemption certificate’ (EPS code 0013 or ‘M’ on paper forms) will be removed from 6th April 2025. However, prescriptions dispensed before 5th April 2025 using this exemption category can still be claimed after the change.

Learn more 
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